
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem appreciates popular & governmental organizations that
made the 40th pilgrimage a success

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, highly appreciated all the

exceptional and blessed efforts made by popular and governmental organizations to make the 40th

pilgrimage of Imam Hussein "Peace Be Upon Him" a huge success, praying to Allah to accept the

efforts and stand in reverence for acceptance for the millions of blessed crowds that marched

towards the Mecca of Free from all around Iraq and abroad, and stand in reverence for the

Husseini processions owners, security forces of all kinds, guiding commissions, as well as

government agencies, supporting ministries, and the media that accompanied the event and worked

day and night since the start of the Husseini march from the far south, passing through the

main and secondary roads and even the sub roads that the visitors took to reach the holy

Karbala, as a contribution to the success of this millionth march perfectly.


